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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club & Canteen–closed 
Mon 18 Oct K/1 Students return to school 
Mon 25 Oct Yrs 2-6 students return to school 
25-29 Oct School Camp-CANCELLED

Dear Parent / Carer, 
Welcome back to Term 4! 
I hope you are all back into the swing of 
learning from home for the beginning of 
Term 4. This term will see a lot of changes as we 
gradually transition back to face-to-face learning. 
Below are the key dates and details to help prepare 
you and your family for the return, including some 
changes in the staged return to school. 
During Term 4, students will return to school in a 
staged approach, with no mingling or on-site 
activities. 
In schools like ours where we have been learning 
from home for extended periods of time, students 
will return to face-to-face learning with NSW 
Health-approved COVID-safe settings on school 
sites as a Level 3 Plus School, in the following 
order: 
from 18 October – department preschools, 
Kindergarten, Year 1 
from 25 October – all remaining year groups. 
For those families who have siblings across year 
groups I know it will be difficult to keep some at 
home while others are back at school. But to  
re-iterate the message above – we need this time to 
prepare our school and staff for having all our 
students back, so it’s essential that you only send 
your children to school in line with our set plan. 
 
Just a reminder 
Please continue to urge your child/ren each day to 
engage in their learning and complete the set work. 
By completing each day’s work and engaging with 
staff when they call, it ensures that they are marked 
as ‘attending’ for those completed days. While any 

day that they don’t engage in, an ‘absence’ will be 
recorded on the roll. 
 
Please stay safe and well, and be assured that we 
will advise you of new information as soon as we 
can. 
 
Mrs Taylor 
Rlg Principal 
 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR AFTERNOON  
PICK UP OF STUDENTS FOR A  

LEVEL 3 PLUS SCHOOL 
Parents/carers could you please assist us in our new 
arrangements for afternoon pick up for students.  
K/1/2 students to be picked up from top gate. 
3/4/5/6 students to be picked up from the bottom 
gate. 
Thank you for your help! 
 

SCHOOL STREAM 
I am excited to announce that our school now has 
School Stream. School Stream will keep you 
updated with all the information on what’s 
happening at Mogo Public School. It will have our 
newsletters, important updates, reminders, special 
events and lots more. I encourage you to download 
the free app, the instructions are below. 
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SCHOOL VISITOR CHECK IN 
A single School Visitor Check-in system for every 
school across the state is coming from 18 October! 
The Department of Education has partnered with 
Service NSW to provide a streamlined, digital 
school sign-in system for visitors and contractors at 
every NSW government school.  
Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 
seconds!   

• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 
contact tracing ensuring every school is 
compliant with the NSW COVID-19 
mandate.  

• Giving every school greater access to 
streamlined NSW Government services.  

Watch our short parent video to see how it works 
for parents or our contractor video . 
Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, 
contractors, service providers and 
volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not 
required to use School Visitor Check-in. 
School Visitor Check-in will be ready from 18 
October at all NSW Government schools. 
For more information visit School Visitor Check-in 
on the department website. 
If the above link does not work copy and paste this 
link into your browser: 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1Bl7Da6Og
mqeEvoTXun957izGgAt2gC0P 
 

YEAR 6 TRANSITION TO YEAR 7  
BATEMANS BAY HIGH SCHOOL 

Batemans Bay High School Enrolment and 
Information Packs for Year 6 moving into Year 7 for 
2022 have been sent out via the postal service on 
Friday, 8 October. If you do not receive one and 
would like one please contact Batemans Bay High 
School on 4478 3600 for more information. 
Thank you. 
BBHS Year 6-7 Transition Team. 
 

SCHOOL CAMP 
Due to Covid-19 restrictions this year’s Camp has 
been cancelled. Payments made can be held over to 
next year or if you require a refund, in particular Yr 
6 students, please see Mrs Wade in the office with 
your account details. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

Hello from Marida 
We are seeing some fantastic work from 
Lukah & Marcus. 
Looking forward to seeing all K/1 return to 
school on Monday 18 October. 
Mrs Taylor 
 
Hi Everyone from Umbarra,  
Term 4 is in full swing, we expect full 
return for Umbarra students on Monday, 25 
October and Aunty Kat and I can't wait to 
see everyone. Please return your learning 
packs on your first day back and any other 
home learning activities/resources you may 
have at home. Term 4 is full of fun 
activities and I am sure we will have a blast 
to finish 2021. 
See you all soon! 
Mrs Parker and Aunty Kat 
 
Hi everyone from Waagura, 
I hope everyone had a relaxing school holiday 
and you are all feeling rested and ready to 
learn for another term. I am looking forward 
to hearing all about your break when 
everyone returns to school in the coming 
weeks. If you need any assistance with the 
learning packs, please feel free to ask. 
Mr Craft. 
 

FRUIT BREAK 
Just a reminder fruit break is at 10.45am daily.  
Please bring a piece of fruit cut up. 
Check out the website for healthy lunch box and 
snack recipes and ideas: healthylunchbox.com.au  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  
• Mogo SUPA Club-Boomerang Meeting 

Place every third Tuesday of the month 
3.30-5.30pm. Permission form available at 
the school office. 

 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
https://youtu.be/g2LKZxKpxBo
https://youtu.be/PxXMiw2Fy2s
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